
 

Dear Families,  

Next week we welcome the month of July! It hardly seems possible. 

Our children are all continuing to enjoy their learning in both schools and are 

benefiting from being able to spend more time outside. On Wednesday 

children in both schools ’ran away to join the circus’! They learned all manner 

of different skills and enjoyed watching one another and the adults having a go 

too.  

Next week we are looking forward to having a farm at Sand Hutton for the day 

and on a similar theme we will be welcoming ‘Living Eggs’ to Warthill on July 

5th, giving the children to see the eggs hatch and develop into chicks. I am sure 

you will be hearing lots about both events. 

A little photo from Class One budding Authors. These have been created with 

Miss Lowther. The children have worked every hard and are extremely proud 

of their endeavours. We also say ‘Goodbye’ to Miss Lowther today. It has been 

fabulous to have had her join our team. 

 

Over recent weeks we have been pleased to welcome new pupils to our 

schools and we are expected another family to join us before the end of the 

school year. Welcome to our new families and we hope that you are managing 

to be welcomed/shown the ropes in these very difficult times. Hopefully, 

change is on the horizon. 



Thank you for continuing to collect children in masks, mindful of the rise in 

numbers. It seems that a number of nearby schools have been affected. 

Apologies that I have not been at Warthill at the end of the week. I have been 

covering absence at Sand Hutton so as not to use cover from an adult who may 

have been working in another setting. I will see you on Monday. I am of course 

available by phone or email should you need any support for anything. 

Please enjoy a safe sunshine filled weekend. 

Yours sincerely  

Beverley Pawson 

Sand Hutton and Warthill Federated Schools  


